
Parent Committee Tuesday 10th December  

 

Apologies  

Gillian Hutchison (Chair)  
Cllr Doogan  
Cllr Rabbeck  
 
 
Selection of new Parent Committee  
 
Postponed until next meeting  
 
Pitlochry Theatre  
 
£1000 Towards travel from the theatre  
£200 anonymous donation  
Common Good Fund around £700 so we will have around £250 left for future trips  
Parent Committee provided Haribo and both the water and fruit have been donated from Highland 
Spring and Tesco Crieff Road.  
 
Parent Forum Issues 
 
Playground puddles and lack of space 
Flooding in the playground, we will discuss with a councillor at next meeting.  
Weather can impact at this time of year 
App to report such issues, to be shared with all  
 
Fundraising  
 
Calendars have raised approx. £350  
We will be able to confirm total for Christmas shows/hampers and provide the info in newsletter. 
 
Discos – No Halloween disco due to lack of time and lots happening at Christmas time. 
Easter disco – we would need volunteers to help for both younger and older discos. 
We will look at the diary – preferably end of March a Thursday evening. 
 
Update on Accounts  
 
Outgoings App/website £449 
Haribo £20  
 
We have asked for £100 slabs for path leading to the church– no objections  
Also a bottle of wine for the anonymous donator – no objections 
 
Children have requested more bats and balls – some equipment still found in playground.  
Staff and children to join in with collecting items. 
 
 
 



P7-S1 Transition  
 
Email has been shared to parents regarding change of categories for secondary school allocation. 
We need to encourage parents to fill in the survey or attend meeting  
 
Pupil/Parental/Staff consultation  
 
Very positive results from the parental survey responses   
A display is to be created to show a ‘you said we did’  
 
 
Bethlehem the Musical  
 
Show is going to run slightly longer than anticipated and this will be communicated on the app  
Raffle tickets – helpers required  
Linda AM  
Diane? AM  
PM to be arranged  
 
AOCB  
 
Feast of Our Ladys is 11th February – day of celebration  
 
Father Colin has kindly donated YOUCAT resources 
 
Staff group DOCAT – a resource for staff to use 
 
After School Activities – can children make a poster to advertise the clubs available  
Possibly encourage Health and Well Being in class and have a class rep to talk about sports  
 
Next meeting to be confirmed  
 
 


